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25th July 25, 2024 

Dear Redistribution Committee for New South Wales. 

Regarding planned alterations to the electorates of Northern Sydney, resulting in the 

retirement of a full Division i.e. North Sydney.  

I write to record my opposition/ objection to the current proposal, I note that its 

implementation would stretch the workload on the Warringah representative for now 

and into the future, at a time when the Federal Government is cutting staffing funds. 

 For the local member to familiarize with the officers, senior staff and the plethora 

unique problems and needs of two local councils is demanding, to then add a 

third should not be done lightly. 

 The growth potential of Nth Sydney and Warringah is substantial and subject to 

strong external expectations as mentioned in my earlier submission.  

I therefore request that the Kylea Tink suggestion involving Bradfield and Berowra be 

further investigated or postpone any decision till the results of the National Housing 

Accord are known.  

Thanking the Committee for their learned consideration. 

Stan Buckman 
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